Brother Knights

This will be the last Newsletter before the end of this calendar year. The past two months seem to have flown by. We are approaching November which is a busy month.

In September, Council had three events: The Ken Burley Memorial Golf Tournament, Notre Dame BBQ and The Haldimand Motors Trike Race. A big Thank You to all Knights and a few non-Knight helpers, who made these events a success!

Because of their efforts, the Council netted approximately \$6300. The Buist and Haddow families finished second in the Trike race, which was the major part of this total.

The Lion's won the bragging right's for the golf tournament. Better luck next year!

October has been a quiet month as we gear up for November! We do need member's participation and visible support for some of the items. So, if you can, come out and support!

Upcoming Items

| | |
|---------------------------|--|
| November 7 th | Our regular Meeting |
| November 11 th | Remembrance Day at Cenotaph |
| November 11 th | Knight's Widow's mass (5:00 pm contact John Chennery) |
| November 19 th | Advent Breakfast (one sitting, see church bulletin) – need help! |
| November 19 th | Grey Cup Pool (tentative at this point) |
| December 2 nd | Christmas Turkey Dinner sponsored by Knights and CWL (60 max.) |
| Before Christmas- | Sausage Making, details in Bulletin (could use help Contact Mike Z.) |
| | |

Fall Birthday Wishes

| October (belated) | Jim Braham, Rob MacNeil, Dave Oleniuk, Ken Putt, Joe Stoneman |
|-------------------|---|
| | Andrew Szalay (27) |

| November | Greg Adams (11), Declan Arneaud (17), Parker Coles (26), Alex Komarniski (19), |
|----------|--|
| | Mike Zyma (1) |

| December | John Chennery (19), Shawn Kelly (15), Charlie Manning (21), Cory Manning (29), |
|----------|--|
| | Mike McNally (23), Primo Nardini (22) |

January Chris Columbus (24), Jose Gonzales (31), Brandon Haddow (3)

Knight's Training sessions:

A reminder (or plea) to all members. We need members to take the Food Handler's Course. We need more members to get this course. It is necessary for Canada Day and for the Chili Fest.

We also need some members to take the **Presidium** (online) **course** on the Supreme website. It is essential that we have members qualified, so that we are able to work with Youth. There is no cost involved.

Please contact a member of the executive for further instruction. **Presidium** can be found on the Supreme website.

There are a number of videos, both training and informative, that might be of interest to you. Visit the State or Supreme websites. Should you need a link, please email your Grand Knight or Financial Secretary. Most links are given in the State or Supreme Newsletters, that you receive each month.

Next Exec. Planning Meeting – Tuesday, Nov. 7th at 7:00pm Next General Meeting – Tuesday, Nov. 7th at 7:30pm

Address or email changes. We are always attempting to update our contact list, so if you have a change of address, phone number or email please contact Alex Komarniski 905-765-4908 or komar1948@hotmail.com